A32: Explanation and the remedial plan for the situation of the shares being put under warning
On July 15, 2024, 32 Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 385/BC-CTCP on the explanation and the remedial plan for the situation of the shares being put under warning as follows: 
According to Official Dispatch No. 1463/SGDHN-QLNY dated June 18, 2024, from Hanoi Stock Exchange on the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2024, 32 Joint Stock Company had sent Official Dispatch No. 445/BC-CTCP dated June 27, 2024, to explain the reason for not organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2024 as stipulated in Article 139 of the Law on Enterprises 2020. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Currently, the Company has not yet received any directives from the Ministry of Finance and the Ministry of National Defense. The Company is committed to organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2024 as soon as it receives the directive from the supervising authorities. After organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders, the Company will report and disclose information following regulations.
